
From: Nick Soucek
To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm
Subject: RE: Adequacy of Consultation Representation
Date: 12 December 2023 12:12:30
Attachments:

You don't often get email from nick.soucek@southyorkshire-ca.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Please note that these comments represent the views of officers and do not represent the formal
views of SYMCA unless this is specifically stated.
 
 
Dear Simon Raywood,
 
Thank you for your email. SYMCA do not have any comment to make at this point in time.
 
With thanks,
 
 
Nick Soucek MA MSc MPhil BA (hons)
Planning Officer
 

 
T: 
E:
W: www.southyorkshire-ca.gov.uk
My working days are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday
 
South Yorkshire Mayoral Combined Authority Executive
11 Broad Street West, Sheffield, S1 2BQ
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
From: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 12 December 2023 10:27
To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
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Caution: This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: Adequacy of Consultation Representation
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
In our letter dated Wednesday 22 November 2023, we invited your authority to
make an Adequacy of Consultation Representation, should it wish to do so by the
deadline set out in that letter, which has now passed. The deadline for us to
decide on behalf of the Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and
Communities in respect to whether to accept the Application for Development
Consent is Tuesday 19 December 2023 and therefore we are providing this
reminder of this opportunity for you to make an Adequacy of Consultation
Representation, should you wish to do so in advance of the deadline.
 
Kind regards,
 
Simon
 

 
 
Simon Raywood | Case Manager – National
Infrastructure (NSIP Reform)
The Planning Inspectorate
Mobile: 07458014613 Telephone: 0303 444 5176

 

@PINSgov   The Planning Inspectorate   planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services 
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.
 
Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based
upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
system.
Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and
for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail
and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.
The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
DPC:76616c646f72
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Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Confidentiality Notice: This message (including any files attached) is intended solely for
the addressee and may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you have
received this message in error, please reply to the sender and send it back to us, and
immediately and permanently delete it. Do not use, copy or disclose the information
contained in this message or in any attachment.

General Disclaimer: Any views or opinions expressed belong solely to the author and do
not necessarily represent those of the South Yorkshire Mayoral Combined Authority
(SYMCA). In particular, the SYMCA will not accept liability for any defamatory
statements made by email communications.). To the fullest extent permissible by law,
SYMCA disclaims responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the unauthorised use
of this email or from the unauthorised use of its email facilities. No guarantees are offered
on the security, content and accuracy of any e- mails and files received. Be aware that this
e-mail communication may be monitored or intercepted for regulatory, quality control, or
crime detection purposes unless otherwise prohibited. The content of this email and any
attachment may be stored for future reference.

Virus Disclaimer: Although SYMCA has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no
viruses are present in this email, SYMCA cannot accept responsibility for any loss or
damage sustained as a result of computer viruses and the recipient must ensure that the
email (and attachments) are virus free.
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